
 

 
Inclusion Statement 

 
 
 
 

Prosper’s program welcomes participants of diverse backgrounds and abilities. Though we do our 
best to provide services necessary for all recreation program participants, we are not able to 
provide one-in-one care to those that need additional care. Anyone requiring assistance with 
matters not directly related to class and/or camp activities and needing additional care (i.e. toileting, 
feeding) must bring a chaperone/aide while attending a program. 

 


